
 
 

 

 

 

June 19, 2020 

 

 

 

Attn:   All Proposers ---- RFP # P19157 

 

Subject: Notice of Intent to Recommend Award  

 

Reference:   RFP# P19157 

Water Delivery Services 

 

This letter serves as notice that the Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority (VTA) will 

recommend that VTA award Contract P19157 to Crystal Springs Water Company for Water 

Delivery Services.  Crystal Springs Water Company’s proposal offers the best value to Santa Clara 

Valley Transportation Authority. Any award is contingent upon VTA Management and VTA 

Board approval when required.  While there is no guarantee of approval it is anticipated that 

Contract Award will be made in September 2020 with the estimated new contract start date of 

October 1, 2020. 

 

Please refer any questions to the buyer listed below. 

 

 

 

 

 

      Kathy Cheng 
 

__________________________ 

Kathy Cheng 

Buyer III 

Phone (408) 952-4273 

      E-mail: Kathy.Cheng@vta.org 


